
Estate  planning  workshop  on
South Shore
Attorney Jacqueline Mittelstadt is offering two seminars on
estate planning.

Both start at 5:30pm. One is March 10, the other March 11.
Both are on the South Shore.

Reasons to attend and learn about living trusts:

1) To avoid giving your money to the government;

2) Ensure loved ones are provided for;

3) Avoid wasting money and time on unnecessary court fees;

4) Retain control over your assets.

Wine and cheese will be served. Space is limited. Call to
reserve a seat, (530) 307.9412 or email jm@mittelstadtlaw.com.

Discounts apply for all who attend.
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